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In the Unlikely Event
Sometimes love hurts--and sometimes it can heal in the most unexpected way. Camden Grayson loves her
challenging career, but the rest of her life could use some improvement. "Moving on" is Cam's mantra.
But there's a difference, her two sisters insist, between one who moves on . . . and one who keeps
moving. Cam's full-throttle life skids to a stop when her father buys a remote island off the coast of
Maine. Paul Grayson has a dream to breathe new life into the island--a dream that includes reuniting his
estranged daughters. Certain Dad has lost his mind, the three sisters rush to the island. To Cam's
surprise, the slow pace of island life appeals to her, along with the locals--and one in particular.
Seth Walker, the scruffy island schoolteacher harbors more than a few surprises. With On a Summer Tide,
bestselling author Suzanne Woods Fisher begins a brand-new contemporary romance series that is sure to
delight her fans and draw new ones.

Summer with My Sisters
NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE STARRING NOAH WYLE, JEREMY IRVINE, MINKA KELLY, ADELAIDE CLEMENS, STEVE
EARLE, AND HALEY JOEL OSMENT. "ONE OF THE MAJOR WRITERS OF OUR TIME."—THE ATLANTA JOURNAL-CONSTITUTION
Travis Shelton is seventeen the summer he wanders into the woods onto private property outside his North
Carolina hometown, discovers a grove of marijuana large enough to make him some serious money, and steps
into the jaws of a bear trap. After hours of passing in and out of consciousness, Travis is discovered
by Carlton Toomey, the wise and vicious farmer who set the trap to protect his plants, and Travis's
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confrontation with the subtle evils within his rural world has begun. Before long, Travis has moved out
of his parents' home to live with Leonard Shuler, a one-time schoolteacher who lost his job and custody
of his daughter years ago, when he was framed by a vindictive student. Now Leonard lives with his dogs
and his sometime girlfriend in a run-down trailer outside town, deals a few drugs, and studies journals
from the Civil War. Travis becomes his student, of sorts, and the fate of these two outsiders becomes
increasingly entwined as the community's terrible past and corrupt present bear down on each of them
from every direction, leading to a violent reckoning—not only with Toomey, but with the legacy of the
Civil War massacre that, even after a century, continues to divide an Appalachian community. Vivid,
harrowing yet ultimately hopeful, The World Made Straight is Ron Rash's subtlest exploration yet of the
painful conflict between the bonds of home and the desire for independence.

The Summer Sisters Series Box Set 2
One summer will challenge everything the Garrett sisters thought they knew about themselves—and each
other in this captivating new novel by Jessica Spotswood. As the oldest, Des shoulders a lot of
responsibility for her family and their independent bookstore. Except it's hard to dream big when she's
so busy taking care of everyone else. Vi has a crush on the girl next door. It makes her happy and
nervous, but Cece has a boyfriendso it's not like her feelings could ever be reciprocated, right? Kat
lands the lead in the community theater's summer play, but the drama spills offstage when her ex and his
new girlfriend are cast too. Can she get revenge by staging a new romance of her own? Bea and her
boyfriend are heading off to college together in the fall, just like they planned when they started
dating. But Bea isn't sure she wants the same things as when she was thirteen Told through four
alternating points of view, readers will laugh, cry, and fall in love alongside the Garrett girls.

Here is to You, Rachel Robinson
The New York Times bestselling author of Falling presents a warm, wise, and wonderfully vivid novel
about a mother who asks her three estranged daughters to come home to help her end her life. Ronni
Sunshine left London for Hollywood to become a beautiful, charismatic star of the silver screen. But at
home, she was a narcissistic, disinterested mother who alienated her three daughters. As soon as
possible, tomboy Nell fled her mother's overbearing presence to work on a farm and find her own way in
the world as a single mother. The target of her mother's criticism, Meredith never felt good enough,
thin enough, pretty enough. Her life took her to London--and into the arms of a man whom she may not
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even love. And Lizzy, the youngest, more like Ronni than any of them, seemed to have it easy, using her
drive and ambition to build a culinary career to rival her mother's fame, while her marriage crumbled
around her. But now the Sunshine sisters are together again, called home by Ronni, who has learned that
she has a serious disease and needs her daughters to fulfill her final wishes. And though Nell,
Meredith, and Lizzy have never been close, their mother's illness draws them together to confront the
old jealousies and secret fears that have threatened to tear these sisters apart. As they face the loss
of their mother, they will discover if blood might be thicker than water after all

Sisters by Choice
Wrested back to Cabarita Beach by her grandmother's sudden death, Kate Summer discovers a mystery buried
in the past that changes everything. Kate returns home to the sleepy hamlet of Cabarita Beach and the
run-down Waratah Inn for her grandmother's funeral. She spent many happy childhood years at the inn, but
all she wants to do now is sell the dilapidated boutique inn and head back to the city and her busy,
professional life. But she and her two estranged sisters discover they've inherited the inn together. To
sell, they need all three sisters to agree to the sale. Soon, her carefully constructed life begins to
unravel and Kate decides to stay in Cabarita Beach to renovate the elegant, old building. Despite her
misgivings about reviving the crumbling structure, she quickly becomes consumed with crown moulding,
history and an attractive horse wrangler she can't seem to ignore. When she discovers a clue to a
mystery from the past in her grandmother's things, she'll be drawn down a path that raises more
questions than answers. Piece-by-piece she and her sisters will uncover the secret former life of their
beloved grandmother. A life of love, intrigue, and loss. A life they never knew she had. An opportunity
to sell the Inn pushes them to make a choice: commit to the Waratah Inn and family, or walk away from
the Inn and each other, back to their separate and isolated lives.

Wifey
A thirteen-year-old girl seemingly destined for a modeling career finds she has a deformation of the
spine called scoliosis.

Between Sisters
As the summer ends, friendship begins… When single mom Joy Lee abandoned her old life to take a job at a
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lakeside resort, she found something that her family’s wealth and influence could never buy: peace of
mind. Not easy to come by for the once-burned divorcée who keeps everyone at a distance. But when her
new friend, Maris, dares her to take a chance with the drive-in’s charismatic new owner, everything
changes for Joy and her young son. A difficult childhood has left Maris Kennedy with definite
priorities. Her job running Summer’s End, the camp store and café, comes first. Always. Nothing could
ever make her risk that hard-won security—especially not her free-spirited colleague. But the more she
encourages Joy to open herself up to new experiences, the more Maris begins to wonder what she, too,
might be missing. Learning how to trust will bring Joy and Maris together. And soon they form a
friendship that leaves them as close as sisters—and open to love where they least expect it…in Summer’s
End.

Five Summers
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER * A Nantucket woman returns home to find that reunions aren't always simple,
in this heartwarming novel from the New York Times bestselling author of A Nantucket Wedding and Secrets
in Summer. "Fans of Elin Hilderbrand . . . should add Surfside Sisters to their beach bag."--Booklist
Keely Green always dreamed of leaving the beautiful shores of Nantucket to become a writer. Now she's a
bestselling novelist living in New York City, attending glamorous cocktail parties and mingling with the
literary elite. Keely is also dating a charming, perfectly fine pediatric surgeon who looks good on
paper but isn't "the one." She just can't bear to break it off--until he declares his desire to settle
down. Then Keely's editor rejects her latest novel. With her personal and professional lives suddenly in
shambles, Keely longs for the soothing island way of life. Growing up, Keely and her best friend,
Isabelle, were inseparable. Nothing could come between them--except, as it turned out, Keely's high
school boyfriend, Tommy. Returning home would mean facing Isabelle's bitter betrayal and seeing for
herself the family Tommy and Isabelle have created, the life that might have been Keely's. But when
Keely's mother falls into a deep depression, Keely knows what she must do, even though she is reluctant
to face her estranged friend. And encountering Isabelle's older brother, Sebastian--Keely's longtime
crush--only complicates things. In one incredible summer, Keely must confront the mistakes of the past
if she has any chance of finding true happiness in the place she will always call home. Nancy Thayer
shines yet again in this uplifting tale of forgiveness and self-discovery. Praise for Surfside Sisters
"Readers who appreciate a busy, uplifting tale of friendship and romance will enjoy spending time on
Thayer's Nantucket."--Publishers Weekly "An engaging tale about how childhood expectations can be
transformed on the journey through adulthood."--Kirkus Reviews
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On a Summer Tide (Three Sisters Island Book #1)
From the New York Times-bestselling author of The Sisterhood of the Traveling Pants Ann Brashares comes
her first adult novel In the town of Waterby on Fire Island, the rhythms and rituals of summer are
sacrosanct: the ceremonial arrivals and departures by ferry; yacht club dinners with terrible food and
breathtaking views; the virtual decree against shoes; and the generational parade of sandy, sun-bleached
kids, running, swimming, squealing, and coming of age on the beach. Set against this vivid backdrop, The
Last Summer (of You and Me) is the enchanting, heartrending story of a beach-community friendship
triangle and summertime romance among three young adults for whom summer and this place have meant
everything. Sisters Riley and Alice, now in their twenties, have been returning to their parents’ modest
beach house every summer for their entire lives. Petite, tenacious Riley is a tomboy and a lifeguard,
always ready for a midnight swim, a gale-force sail, or a barefoot sprint down the beach. Beautiful
Alice is lithe, gentle, a reader and a thinker, and worshipful of her older sister. And every summer
growing up, in the big house that overshadowed their humble one, there was Paul, a friend as important
to both girls as the place itself, who has now finally returned to the island after three years away.
But his return marks a season of tremendous change, and when a simmering attraction, a serious illness,
and a deep secret all collide, the three friends are launched into an unfamiliar adult world, a world
from which their summer haven can no longer protect them. Ann Brashares has won millions of fans with
her blockbuster series, The Sisterhood of the Traveling Pants, in which she so powerfully captured the
emotional complexities of female friendship and young love. With The Last Summer (of You and Me), she
moves on to introduce a new set of characters and adult relationships just as true, endearing, and
unforgettable. With warmth, humor, and wisdom, Brashares makes us feel the excruciating joys and pangs
of love—both platonic and romantic. She reminds us of the strength and sting of friendship, the great
ache of loss, and the complicated weight of family loyalty. Thoughtful, lyrical, and tremendously
moving, The Last Summer (of You and Me is a deeply felt celebration of summer and nostalgia for youth.

My Kinda Song
In her highly anticipated new novel, Judy Blume, the New York Times # 1 best-selling author of Summer
Sisters and of young adult classics such as Are You There God? It’s Me, Margaret, creates a richly
textured and moving story of three generations of families, friends and strangers, whose lives are
profoundly changed by unexpected events. In 1987, Miri Ammerman returns to her hometown of Elizabeth,
New Jersey, to attend a commemoration of the worst year of her life. Thirty-five years earlier, when
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Miri was fifteen, and in love for the first time, a succession of airplanes fell from the sky, leaving a
community reeling. Against this backdrop of actual events that Blume experienced in the early 1950s,
when airline travel was new and exciting and everyone dreamed of going somewhere, she paints a vivid
portrait of a particular time and place—Nat King Cole singing “Unforgettable,” Elizabeth Taylor
haircuts, young (and not-so-young) love, explosive friendships, A-bomb hysteria, rumors of Communist
threat. And a young journalist who makes his name reporting tragedy. Through it all, one generation
reminds another that life goes on. In the Unlikely Event is vintage Judy Blume, with all the hallmarks
of Judy Blume’s unparalleled storytelling, and full of memorable characters who cope with loss, remember
the good times and, finally, wonder at the joy that keeps them going. Early reviewers have already
weighed in: “Like many family stories, this one is not without its life-changing secrets and surprises.
There is no surprise that the book is smoothly written, and its story compelling. The setting—the early
1950s—is especially well realized through period references and incidents.” —Booklist (starred review)
and “In Blume’s latest adult novel . . . young and old alike must learn to come to terms with
technological disaster and social change. Her novel is characteristically accessible, frequently
charming and always deeply human.” —Publishers Weekly From the Hardcover edition.

Blubber
From New York Times bestselling author Mary Alice Monroe, the heartwarming first installment in the
Lowcountry Summer trilogy, a poignant series following three half-sisters and their grandmother. Three
granddaughters. Three months. One summer house. In this enchanting trilogy set on Sullivan’s Island,
South Carolina, New York Times bestselling author Mary Alice Monroe captures the complex relationships
between Dora, Carson, and Harper, three half-sisters scattered across the country—and a grandmother
determined to help them rediscover their family bonds. For years, Carson Muir has drifted, never really
settling, certain only that a life without the ocean is a life half lived. Adrift and penniless in
California, Carson is the first to return to Sea Breeze, wondering where things went wrong…until the sea
she loves brings her a minor miracle. Her astonishing bond with a dolphin helps Carson renew her
relationships with her sisters and face the haunting memories of her ill-fated father. As the rhythms of
the island open her heart, Carson begins to imagine the next steps toward her future. In this
heartwarming novel, three sisters discover the true treasures Sea Breeze offers as surprising truths are
revealed, mistakes forgiven, and precious connections made that will endure long beyond one summer.

Double Fudge
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#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER No one knows you like your sister. She can make you laugh or break your
heart with a single word. And no one writes novels like Kristin Hannah, an author who vividly explores
the intricate bonds of family and, as Tami Hoag said “touches the deepest, most tender corners of our
heart.” Now, in her rich, captivating new book, she creates an indelible portrait of two women, once
lost to each other, about to come together in a time of exquisite joy and almost unbearable sadness.
Sisters by blood, strangers by choice, each stands at a crossroads, ready to confront the betrayals of
the past. . . . BETWEEN SISTERS Meghann Dontess is a woman haunted by heartbreak. Twenty-five years ago
she was forced to make a terrible choice, one that cost her everything, including the love of her
sister, Claire. Now, Meghann is a hotshot divorce attorney who doesn’t believe in intimacy–until she
meets the one man who can change her mind. Claire Cavenaugh has fallen in love for the first time in her
life. As her wedding day approaches, she prepares to face her harsh, judgmental older sister and their
self-absorbed mother. It is the first time they have been together in more than two decades. Over the
course of a hot Pacific Northwest summer, these three women who believe they have nothing in common will
try to become what they never were: a family. Tender, funny, bittersweet, and wonderfully moving,
Between Sisters celebrates the joys and heartaches that can only be shared by sisters, the mistakes made
in the name of love and the healing power of new beginnings–all beautifully told by acclaimed author
Kristin Hannah.

Forever . . .
Two thirtysomethings try to find their way through the complications of post-marriage love in this
beloved novel from #1 New York Times bestselling author Judy Blume. Margo and B.B. are each divorced,
and each is trying to reinvent her life in Colorado—while their respective teenage daughters look on
with a mixture of humor and horror. But even smart women sometimes have a lot to learn—and they will,
when B.B.’s ex-husband moves in next door to Margo Includes a New Introduction by the Author

The World Made Straight

Sisters of Summer's End
“The talented Molly Fader will keep you turning the pages right down to the oh-so-satisfying final
twist.” —Susan Wiggs, New York Times bestselling author What drove their family apart just might bring
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them back together… It’s been seventeen years since the tragic summer the McAvoy sisters fell apart.
Lindy, the wild one, left home, carved out a new life in the city and never looked back. Delia, the
sister who stayed, became a mother herself, raising her daughters and running the family shop in their
small Ohio hometown on the shores of Lake Erie. But now, with their mother’s ailing health and a
rebellious teenager to rein in, Delia has no choice but to welcome Lindy home. As the two sisters try to
put their family back in order, they finally have the chance to reclaim what’s been lost over the years:
for Delia, professional dreams and a happy marriage, and for Lindy, a sense of home and an old flame—and
best of all, each other. But when one turbulent night leads to a shocking revelation, the women must
face the past they’ve avoided for a decade. And there’s nothing like an old secret to bring the McAvoy
women back together and stronger than ever. With warm affection and wry wit, Molly Fader’s The McAvoy
Sisters Book of Secrets is about the ties that bind family and the power of secrets to hold us back or
set us free.

One Crazy Summer
Life never goes as planned. Jaime Summer learned that lesson the hard way when her fiancé wreaked havoc
on her carefully constructed life plan. Now, Jaime's back in her hometown, working at her sister's
flower shop and living with her family once again, swearing off dating and men for the rest of her life.
That is, until Ryan Elson walks through the door. Ryan has been in Jupiter Bay for a year now, and has
worked hard to make this new town his home. His construction business is growing and while his personal
relationships with the fairer sex are lacking, he's more content than he's ever been. He doesn't need a
woman, but a chance meeting with Jaime has Ryan ready to pull out all the stops to have her.
Exhilarating. Intoxicating. Consuming. Ravenous. Passionate. What happens when those kisses lead towards
something more? Something that looks a lot like forever. *This book is intended for those 18 and over
due to graphic language, descriptive sex, and the world's most inappropriate grandparents.

One Summer in Italy
Abby Summer has been in love with one man most of her life, but he doesn't know she exists. For years,
Abby has watched him go home with woman after woman, not even noticing the one who stands loyally beside
him. That's why a dating site is the perfect solution to Abby's problems: get over Levi and move on to
someone else. She's been by his side since they were kids, but Levi Morgan has suddenly started to see
his friend in a whole new, beautiful light. She's everything he didn't even realize he wanted or
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neededuntil Abby signs up for a dating site. Now, Levi has competition in a way he's never had before.
What happens when the lines between friendship and lovers begins to blur? Will Abby and Levi be able to
navigate a new kinda relationship? When lies are exposed, will it threaten everything they could be
together? *Though part of a series, this book can be read as a standalone. It is intended for those 18
and over due to graphic language, descriptive sex, and the world's most inappropriate grandparents.

The Forget-Me-Not Summer
Sheila Tubman sometimes wonders who she really is: the outgoing, witty, and capable Sheila the Great, or
the secret Sheila, who's afraid of the dark, spiders, swimming, and dogs. When her family spends the
summer in Tarrytown, Sheila has to face some of her worst fears. Not only does a dog come with the
rented house, but her parents expect Sheila to take swimming lessons! Sheila does her best to pretend
she's an expert at everything, but she knows she isn't fooling her new best friend, Mouse Ellis, who
happens to be a crackerjack swimmer and a dog lover. What will it take for Sheila to admit to the
Tarrytown kids -- and to herself -- that she's only human?

Sisters
A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK OF THE YEAR ONE OF THE TOP TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR --PUBLISHER'S WEEKLY
ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR --VULTURE "Daisy Johnson is the demon offspring of Shirley Jackson and
Stephen King." --The Observer (London) "Builds a gothic plot to an artful and shocking climax." --The
New York Times "Ends with a magnificent twist." --The Boston Globe From a Booker Prize finalist and
international literary star: a blazing portrait of one darkly riveting sibling relationship, from the
inside out. "One of her generation's most intriguing authors" (Entertainment Weekly), Daisy Johnson is
the youngest writer to have been shortlisted for the Man Booker Prize. Now she returns with Sisters, a
haunting story about two sisters caught in a powerful emotional web and wrestling to understand where
one ends and the other begins. Born just ten months apart, July and September are thick as thieves,
never needing anyone but each other. Now, following a case of school bullying, the teens have moved away
with their single mother to a long-abandoned family home near the shore. In their new, isolated life,
July finds that the deep bond she has always shared with September is shifting in ways she cannot
entirely understand. A creeping sense of dread and unease descends inside the house. Meanwhile, outside,
the sisters push boundaries of behavior--until a series of shocking encounters tests the limits of their
shared experience, and forces shocking revelations about the girls' past and future. Written with
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radically inventive language and imagery by an
New Yorker), "a force of nature" (The New York
unsettling" (Celeste Ng), Sisters is a one-two
deeply moving account of sibling love and what
impulses.

author whose work has been described as "entrancing" (The
Times Book Review), and "weird and wild and wonderfully
punch of wild fury and heartache--a taut, powerful, and
happens when two sisters must face each other's darkest

My Kinda Mess
New beginnings and an old flame. Summer just got hotter . . .Summer With My Sister is a fascinating tale
of family secrets and hidden rivalries by bestselling author Lucy Diamond. Polly has always been the
high-flier of the family, with the glamorous city lifestyle to match. Clare is a single mum with two
children, struggling to make ends meet in a ramshackle cottage. The two sisters are poles apart and
barely on speaking terms. But then Polly's fortunes change unexpectedly and her world comes crashing
down. Left penniless and with nowhere else to go, she's forced back to the village where she and Clare
grew up, and the sisters find themselves living together for the first time in years. With an old flame
reappearing for Polly, a blossoming new career for Clare and a long-buried family secret in the mix,
sparks are sure to fly. Unless the two women have more in common than they first thought?

Surfside Sisters
Payton Summer doesn't have time for love. Between running her own business in her hometown of Jupiter
Bay and her monthly night out with her sisters, Payton has no room for men, dating, or the drama that it
entails. Her life is fine just the way it is. Yet, her attraction to the one man she shouldn't want
can't be ignored. Dean McIntire has one rule: don't date clients. It's a lesson he learned the hard way,
and sees the consequence every day when he looks at his five-year-old daughter. It's not a rule he'd
break again. Until he meets the gorgeous Payton Summer, and suddenly, Dean finds himself ready to throw
the rule book right out the window. What happens when the sparks of lust can't be denied? One night
turns in to two, and two turns in to more. Payton and Dean find themselves unable to stay away, but can
they survive when their secrets are exposed? *Though part of a series, this book can be read as a
standalone. It is intended for those 18 and over due to graphic language, descriptive sex, and the
world's most inappropriate grandparents.

My Kinda Night
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Bittersweet, funny, and achingly honest, Five Summers is a story of friendship, love, and growing up
that is perfect for fans of Ann Brashares' The Sisterhood of the Traveling Pants and Judy Blume's Summer
Sisters. Four best friends, five summers of camp memories Emma, Skylar, Jo, and Maddie have all come
back to camp for a weekend of tipsy canoe trips to the island, midnight skinny dipping in the lake, and
an epic game of capture the flag—boys versus girls. But the weekend isn't quite as sunwashed as they'd
imagined as the memories come flooding back. . . . The summer we were nine: Emma was branded “Skylar’s
friend Emma” by the infamous Adam Loring . . . The summer we were ten: Maddie realized she was too far
into her lies to think about telling the truth . . . The summer we were eleven: Johanna totally freaked
out during her first game of Spin the Bottle . . . The summer we were twelve: Skylar’s love letters from
her boyfriend back home were exciting to all of us—except Skylar . . . Our last summer together: Emma
and Adam almost kissed. Jo found out Maddie’s secret. Skylar did something unthinkable . . . and whether
we knew it then or not, five summers of friendship began to fall apart. A young adult book with a
friendship story that will last long after the last s'more is gone.

The Sunshine Sisters
All her life, Lexi Summer has dreamed of one thing: to become a mother. As the youngest of six, she's
accustomed to the chaos and camaraderie that comes with a big family, which is why she has been anxious
to get a jump on this next phase in her life. She thought she had it all: the perfect house, husband,
and future. Until one secret rips it all apart. Nothing in Linkin Stone's life has been easy. Raised by
a single mom, working two jobs, and helping with his much younger twin brothers keeps him on his toes.
He busts his butt to right the wrong of someone from his past and keep the ones he loves safe. He
doesn't need anyone or anything. But that all changes the moment he meets his sexy, feisty neighbor,
Lexi. When fates collide, two people on separate paths suddenly find themselves traveling the same road.
Could an easy friendship turn into something more? Or in the end, will their decision kinda create one
big mess? *Though part of a series, this book can be read as a standalone. It is intended for those 18
and over due to graphic language, descriptive sex, and the world's most inappropriate grandparents.

Three Sisters
Jill goes along with the rest of the fifth-grade class in tormenting a classmate and then finds out what
it is like when she, too, becomes a target. Reissued with a fresh new look and cover art. Simultaneous.
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The Lemon Sisters: Wildstone
From the New York Times bestselling author of California Girls comes an all new original Blackberry
Island novel told with Susan Mallery’s trademark humor and charm. Sisters by Choice is a heartfelt tale
of love, family and the friendships that see us through. Cousins by chance, sisters by choice… After her
cat toy empire goes up in flames, Sophie Lane returns to Blackberry Island, determined to rebuild. Until
small-town life reveals a big problem: she can’t grow unless she learns to let go. If Sophie relaxes her
grip even a little, she might lose everything. Or she might finally be free to reach for the happiness
and love that have eluded her for so long. Kristine has become defined by her relationship to others.
She’s a wife, a mom. As much as she adores her husband and sons, she wants something for herself—a sweet
little bakery just off the waterfront. She knew changing the rules wouldn’t be easy, but she never
imagined she might have to choose between her marriage and her dreams. Like the mainland on the horizon,
Heather’s goals seem beyond her grasp. Every time she manages to save for college, her mother has
another crisis. Can she break free, or will she be trapped in this tiny life forever? Don’t miss Susan
Mallery’s most irresistible novel yet, The Vineyard at Painted Moon, and join one woman as she searches
for the perfect blend of love, family and wine.

Letters to Judy
Set against the backdrop of the golden sands and crystal clear waters of Cabarita Beach three sisters
inherit an inn and discover a mystery about their grandmother's past that changes everything they
thought they knew of their family Bindi Summer, the hard-working manager at The Waratah Inn is tired,
feeling low, and wondering where her life is headed. Then, she is blind-sided by a shock revelation and
the sudden arrival of her ex-boyfriend, who shows up at the inn, questioning his decision to leave her
almost two years earlier. When Josh Owens, an old high school crush, shows up out of the blue, all Bindi
wants is to hunker down and ride out the storm, but Josh won't be put off so easily. In the midst of her
chaotic life, it's Bindi's turn to read the journals Nan wrote years earlier, discovered by her sister
Kate in an old wooden box. The mystery of what happened to Charlie Jackson continues to unravel as his
letters to Edie follow his journey from a teenager in love, to a pilot for the RAAF and beyond. In this
dramatic conclusion to the heartwarming saga, the three Summer sisters will finally learn the truth
they've longed to uncover about their past, and why Nan kept so many secrets from them all these years.
An inspirational journey from brokenness to wholeness for fans of Carolyn Brown, Lauren K. Denton, Rhys
Bowen and Danielle Steele.
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The Last Summer of the Garrett Girls
Liverpool 1936 Miranda and her mother, Arabella, live comfortably in a nice area. But when her mother
tells her she can no longer afford their present lifestyle, they have a blazing row, and Miranda goes to
bed angry and upset. When she wakes the next morning, however, her mother has disappeared. She raises
the alarm but everyone is baffled, and when searches fail to discover Arabella’s whereabouts, Miranda is
forced to live with her Aunt Vi and cousin Beth, who resent her presence and treat her badly. Miranda is
miserable, but when she meets a neighbour, Steve, things begin to look up and Steve promises to help his
new friend in her search, and does so until war intervenes

My Kinda Forever
"When Poppy Higgins left Yorktide, Maine, for Boston, she pictured future visits home as brief
diversions from her real life in the big city. Fate had different ideas, and at twenty-five, Poppy has
been called back to care for her two younger sisters following their father's death"--Page 4 of cover.

The Summer Girls
Trying to be a perfect student and friend is hard enough, but when Rachel develops a crush on her
brother's tutor and lands a surprise date with Jeremy, she worries that she may be in over her head.

My Kinda Kisses
For a moment it's as if they've never been apart. They're still Vixen and Cassandra, summer sisters
forever. The rest is a mistake, a crazy joke.' Vix Leonard is twelve when she meets dazzling, reckless
Caitlin Somers. Invited to spend holidays on Martha's Vineyard with Caitlin and her eccentric,
mysterious family, Vix is welcomed into a life totally unlike her own. As days of bold adventure give
way to nights of shy discovery, she and Caitlin come together in the complications of growing up; the
refuge of belonging; the pact to Never Be Ordinary . . . Until one devastating summer when a local boy
changes everything. Years later life has driven them apart, but the bruise of their friendship remains.
When Caitlin begs Vix to return to the Vineyard for her wedding, Vix knows she will go. She wants to
understand what happened that last shattering summer - and why her best friend still has the power to
break her heart. An unforgettable story of two women, two families and the friendships that shape a
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lifetime from Judy Blume, the author who shaped our teenage selves.

The Last Summer (of You and Me)
Eleven-year-old Delphine has it together. Even though her mother, Cecile, abandoned her and her younger
sisters, Vonetta and Fern, seven years ago. Even though her father and Big Ma will send them from
Brooklyn to Oakland, California, to stay with Cecile for the summer. And even though Delphine will have
to take care of her sisters, as usual, and learn the truth about the missing pieces of the past. When
the girls arrive in Oakland in the summer of 1968, Cecile wants nothing to do with them. She makes them
eat Chinese takeout dinners, forbids them to enter her kitchen, and never explains the strange visitors
with Afros and black berets who knock on her door. Rather than spend time with them, Cecile sends
Delphine, Vonetta, and Fern to a summer camp sponsored by a revolutionary group, the Black Panthers,
where the girls get a radical new education. Set during one of the most tumultuous years in recent
American history, one crazy summer is the heartbreaking, funny tale of three girls in search of the
mother who abandoned them—an unforgettable story told by a distinguished author of books for children
and teens, Rita Williams-Garcia.

Summer with My Sister
'Perfect, feel-good fiction' Sarah Morgan 'Full of Shalvis' signature verve and wit; it touches on
sisterhood and forgiveness while also serving up plenty of romance. The perfect beach read for any
romance reader' Booklist The heartwarming new novel from New York Times bestselling author Jill Shalvis.
The Lemon Sisters is a story of friendship, love and family, where two completely opposite sisters - who
are still nursing wounds from the past - realize they need each other more than they think. For fans of
Susan Mallery, Kristan Higgins and Robyn Carr. When life gives you lemons Brooke Lemon has always led
the life she wanted, wild adventures - and mistakes - included, a fact that her perfect sister Mindy
never understood. So when Mindy shows up on Brooke's doorstep in the throes of a breakdown with her
three little kids in tow, asking to switch lives with Brooke, she's shocked. Wanting to make amends, and
find a way back to being sisters, Brooke agrees to trade places with Mindy for a few days so she can put
herself back togetherwithout admitting she's just as broken. Her sister needs her though, so she takes
the kids and returns to Wildstone. But how do you face home - and the man you left behind - after seven
years away? The Lemon sisters are about to learn you can't outrun your demons - but if they can overcome
their differences they might realise that the one person who can help them the most is the one they
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never thought to ask. Jill Shalvis. Delightfully addictive. 'If you're picking up a Jill Shalvis book,
you're in for a treat' Julie Cohen 'My go-to read for humour and heart' Susan Mallery Check out Jill's
warm, funny Heartbreaker Bay novels, visit gorgeous Cedar Ridge, spellbinding Lucky Harbor or experience
some Animal Magnetism in Sunshine, Idaho in Jill's other unforgettable series.

The McAvoy Sisters Book of Secrets
With more than four million copies sold, Wifey is Judy Blume's hilarious, moving tale of a woman who
trades in her conventional wifely duties for her wildest fantasies-and learns a lot about life along the
way. Sandy Pressman is a nice suburban wife whose boredom is getting the best of her. She could be
making friends at the club, like her husband keeps encouraging her to do. Or working on her golf game.
Or getting her hair done. But for some reason, these things don't interest her as much as the naked man
on the motorcycle

Deenie
Find out how the addictive Summer Sister series ends with stories from Daphne and Simone! Can this
single mom find true love in her opposite? Evander de la Fosse believes he's only good for one thing:
stopping bullets meant for others. But as war-torn hero Evander shadows single mother Daphne Summer he
finds himself wishing for the one thing war took from him—a life worth living. Daphne, with her bright
and upbeat disposition, possesses a pull on him he can't deny. A believer in the power of love and
destiny, Daphne figures fate must have a major wicked streak for sending her polar opposite—Evander, a
well-armed bodyguard—into her life. She doesn't need him, nor does she want him or his military ways
seeping into her world. She has a life to live, a daughter to raise, and a family cottage to save in
less than two weeks. The last thing she needs is to get involved with another Mr. Wrong. But the steelyeyed, former military hunk refuses to leave her side, especially after a confrontation with the enemy,
who has been stirred up by her sisters, ends in threats. Daphne, determined not to add fuel to the
fight, tries to convince Evander to back down. But Evander knows Daphne needs him—needs him for more
than just protection. Will the two find a way to see eye-to-eye as well as heart-to-heart before the
enemy can take them down? Find out in the fourth Summer Sisters book! And what about the honorary Summer
sister, BFF Simone? Can this fiercely independent woman let love in during a Christmas Eve blizzard?
Josh Carson has a secret. As a firefighter he’s comfortable being sent in to save forests and wildlife,
but in his spare time he creates delicate hair ribbons that are anything but masculine. When he finds
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Simone snowed in on Nymph Island--and she’d rather freeze than be saved by Mr. Tough Guy--he realizes
that the only way to win her over and get her to safety is to take a risk and reveal his true self.
Simone Pascal loves being independent and self-reliant--she's never needed a man to save her, and yet
she keeps falling into Josh’s arms at every turn, wanting him to rescue her. The worst part? She likes
it. A lot. Which is a big problem since she’s rearranged her entire life to take on a new project—a baby
via a sperm donor. Her life plans most definitely do not include anything as unpredictable as falling in
love with Mr. Macho Firefighter, but that seems to be exactly what she’s doing. Will the two come to
terms with their true selves in time to snag their happily ever after? Or will they be spending
Christmas cold and alone? BONUS: Includes a letter to Santa from the beloved character Tigger! The
Complete Summer Sisters Series: Falling for the Movie Star (Book 1) Falling for the Boss (Book 2)
Falling for the Single Dad (Book 3) Falling for the Bodyguard (Book 4) Falling for the Firefighter (Book
5) * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * If you love the small town words written by Jill Shalvis,
Sophie Jacobs, Chris Keniston, Melody Grace, Melissa Foster, Addison Cole, Bella Andre, Lucy Kevin,
Brenda Novak, Catherine Bybee, Kathryn Andrews, Ev Bishop, and Barbara Freethy try the Summer Sisters
series! For readers who enjoyed Sweetbriar Cove series, Whiskey Creek, and The Callaways and The Gannett
Island series, Seaside Summers, Faraday Country, The Sullivans, Veils and Vows, Blueberry Springs,
Indigo Bay Sweet Romance series, Christmas Mountain, and more! Jean’s books are also similar to: Jenny
Hale, Jill Sanders, Debbie Macomber, Tracey Alvarez, Stacy Claflin, Robyn Carr, Jeanette Lewis, Kait
Nolan, Sherryl Woods, Olivia Miles, Debbie White, Kristan Higgins, Chris Keniston, Faith Hogan, Jamie
Beck, Catherine Bybee, Kimberly Rae Jordan, Liz Talley, Karen Kingsbury, Mary Campisi, Melissa Storm,
Tracy Williams, Melissa McClone, Shirlee McCoy, Sheila Roberts, Kirsten Osbourne, Pamela Kelley, Holly
Martin, Donna Kauffman, Debra Clopton, Noelle Adams, Elena Aitken, Mindy Neff, Tracey Brogan, Erin
Nichols, Elin Hildebrand, Samantha Chase, Sonya Weiss. Series keywords: sweet romance, clean romance
books, friendship, sisters romance, family saga, connected romances, free romance, free ebook, small
town romance series, lake town romance, clean and wholesome, romance series, romantic women’s fiction,
best friends, women friends, lighthearted romance, fun romance, beach read, friendship, heartwarming
romance, laugh romance, feel good romance, inspirational romance, contemporary romance, happily ever
after, HEA romance, 7 brides for 7 brothers, Hallmark movies, heartwarming by Harlequin, romantic
comedy, romantic comedy series, funny romance, modern romance, lighthearted romance, light romance,
romance for adults, contemporary romance 2019, swoonworthy, beach reads, good characters, LOL romance,
romantic comedy books free, romance books free, family, love, love books, Jean Orum, Jean Orem, Gene
Oram, Gene Orem, Gene Orum, kissing books, long series, long romance series, captivating romance, beach
romance, beach reads for women, books for summer, books for the beach, love and friendship, vacation
romance, second chance romance, second chance romance with baby, best friend romance, enemies to lovers,
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tycoon romance, snowed in romance, firefighter romance, CEO romance, alpha male, millionaire hero,
millionaire romance, billionaire romance, clean billionaire romance, clean alpha male romance novel,
sweet billionaires, sweet rich hero romance, rich heroine, rich woman romance, movie star romance,
paparazzi romance, bestselling romance, Canada romance author, Canadian author, Canadian romance books,
bookclub books, book club books romance, bodyguard romance, single mom romance, single dad romance,
strong woman romance, strong heroine book, family secrets, romance audiobook, audio romance, Christmas
romance, holiday romance, Canadian romance, Canada Romance, Ontario romance, Muskoka, romance novels for
teens, falling for the wrong man romance, romance anthologies, romance collections, workplace romance,
workplace romantic comedy, family romance.

Summer Sisters
In this heartwarming and celebrated Blackberry Island novel, New York Times bestselling author Susan
Mallery introduces us to three women whose friendship is about to change their lives forever. After Andi
Gordon is jilted at the altar, she makes an impetuous decision—buying one of the famed Three Sisters on
Blackberry Island. Now the proudish owner of the ugly duckling of the trio of Queen Anne houses, her
life is just as badly in need of a major renovation as her new home. When Deanna Phillips confronts her
husband about a suspected affair, she opens up a Pandora's Box of unhappiness. In her quest to be the
perfect woman, she's lost herself…and could lose her entire family if things don't change. Next door,
artist Boston King thought she and her college sweetheart would be married forever. But after tragedy
strikes, she's not so sure. Now it's time for them to move forward, with or without one another. Thrown
together by fate and geography, and bound by the strongest of friendships, these three women will
discover what they're truly made of: laughter, tears and love. Don’t miss Susan Mallery’s most
irresistible novel yet, The Vineyard at Painted Moon, and join one woman as she searches for the perfect
blend of love, family and wine.

Smart Women
Reeda Summer is running from a troubled marriage and a truth she can't face. When the Summer sisters
discover their grandmother's journals after her death, they unlock a mystery that shakes their family to
the core. Who is Charlie Jackson? Is he their grandfather? And if so, what happened to him? Reeda leaves
the Waratah Inn and returns to Sydney, her husband, and her thriving interior design business, only to
find her marriage in tatters. She's lost sight of what she wants in life and can't recognise the person
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she's become. Instead of facing her problems, Reeda embarks on a journey to discover more about the
grandfather she never knew, leaving her troubles behind her. Her search takes her to Italy, where a
trail of clues leads her across the country with few answers to satisfy her burning curiosity about the
past. And instead of helping her to forget, her pilgrimage reminds her of everything she loves and what
she's left behind. Under the Italian sky, Reeda discovers that the joy she was searching for was hidden
inside her all along. And instead of running from her problems, she embraces the healing she needs to
face them. Readers who enjoy Inglath Cooper, Rhys Bowen, Lisa Wingate, Debbie Macomber, and Lauren K.
Denton will love taking this healing journey through delightful Italy.

The Summer Sisters
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Look for special features inside. Join the Random House Reader’s Circle
for author chats and more. In the summer of 1977, Victoria Leonard’s world changes forever when Caitlin
Somers chooses her as a friend. Dazzling, reckless Caitlin welcomes Vix into the heart of her sprawling,
eccentric family, opening doors to a world of unimaginable privilege, sweeping her away to vacations on
Martha’s Vineyard, an enchanting place where the two friends become “summer sisters.” Now, years later,
Vix is working in New York City. Caitlin is getting married on the Vineyard. And the early magic of
their long, complicated friendship has faded. But Caitlin begs Vix to come to her wedding, to be her
maid of honor. And Vix knows that she will go—because she wants to understand what happened during that
last shattering summer. And, after all these years, she needs to know why her best friend—her summer
sister—still has the power to break her heart. Praise for Summer Sisters “Compulsively readable . . .
[Blume’s] powers are prodigious.”—The New York Times Book Review “As warm as a summer breeze blowing
through your hair, as nostalgic as James Taylor singing ‘How Sweet It Is.’ You remember. So does Judy
Blume. How sweet it was.”—Chicago Tribune “An exceptionally moving story that can leave the reader
laughing and crying . . . sometimes at the same time . . . Blume creates a rich tapestry of
characters.”—The Denver Post “Blume’s characters still tend to hover after the book is set aside. . . .
She catches perfectly the well-armored love between longtime female friends.”—The Seattle Times

Summer Sisters
Part of the classic Fudge series from Judy Blume, bestselling author of Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing!
Fudge is obsessed with money. He’s making his own “Fudge Bucks” and has plans to buy the entire world.
But life gets really crazy when Fudge and his older brother, Peter, run into their long-lost relatives,
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the Howie Hatchers. Now they have to deal with annoying twin cousins and a weird younger cousin,
coincidentally named Farley Drexel Hatcher—just like Fudge! Their names aren’t the only similarity, and
before long, mini-Fudge is causing just as much trouble as Fudge always has! “As a kid, Judy Blume was
my favorite author, and Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing was my favorite book.”—Jeff Kinney, author of
the bestselling Wimpy Kid series Love Fudge, Peter, and Sheila? Read all the books featuring your
favorite characters: Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing Otherwise Known as Sheila the Great Superfudge
Fudge-a-Mania

The Waratah Inn
Alone. Everything changed for Meghan Summer that fateful February night. All she had, all she saw in her
future, was stripped away in the blink of an eye. Even though she finds herself surrounded by her
growing family, at the end of the day, there's nothing but a gaping hole where her heart once beat. Or
so she thinks Her. Nick Adams shouldn't want her. First off, she's his employee and friend, but more
importantly, she's grieving the loss of her fiancé. Even now, more than two years later, which is why
it's important he be there for Meghan as her confidante, without checking out her stellar ass. However,
his heart is pulling him toward her Together. How do you move past the hurt and pain to forge a new
normal? Can Nick and Meghan make a go of their connection? What happens when their newfound love is put
to the ultimate test as another is brought in the mix: a ghost. *Though part of a series, this book can
be read as a standalone. It is intended for those 18 and over due to graphic language, descriptive sex,
and the world's most inappropriate grandparents.

Otherwise Known as Sheila the Great
You’ll never forget your first timereading Forever, Judy Blume’s groundbreaking novel about teen
sexuality, as an ebook. When you build up something in your mind—really imagine it, wish for
it—sometimes, when it actually happens, it doesn’t live up to your expectations. True love is nothing
like that. Especially not for Katherine and Michael, who can’t get enough of each other. Their
relationship is unique: sincere, intense, and fun all at the same time. Although they haven’t been
together all that long, they know it’s serious. A whole world opens up as young passion and sexuality
bloom. But it’s senior year of high school, and there are big changes ahead. Michael and Katherine are
destined for another big “first”: a decision. Is this the love of a lifetime, or the very beginning of a
lifetime of love?
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